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The Water Department has been quite busy over the past few months. We recently lost 

our other operator but have successfully hired a new team member who is settling in 

well.   

We are currently in the third round of home inspections, focusing on identifying the 

materials used for water lines in approximately 850 houses that remain. I’m pleased to 

report that we have consistently met the standards set by the Michigan Department of 

Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) each month.   

Additionally, you may have noticed some ongoing construction in the area. This has 

required a significant investment of time, resulting in over 150 locate requests ("Miss 

Dig"). Our team is also present on-site to answer any questions. 


